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Mr Tim Ryan 
General Manager 
WestNet Rail 
GPO Box  
PERTH  WA  6845 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Ryan 
 
DETERMINATION ON THE COSTING PRINCIPLES TO APPLY TO 
WESTNET RAIL 
 
Thank you for your recent submission, which seeks to address the 
requirements of my Determination on the Costing Principles to Apply to 
WestNet Rail (27 September 2002). 
 
The submission dated 19 December 2002 meets the requirements of the 
Determination mentioned above.  Under Section 46(2)(a) of the Railways 
(Access) Code 2000, I therefore approve the revised WestNet Rail Costing 
Principles submission. 
 
I would also like to take the opportunity to thank you for your continued 
cooperation and efforts in meeting the requirements of my various 
Determinations during the past year.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dr Ken Michael 
ACTING RAIL ACCESS REGULATOR 
 
23 December 2002 
 
 
 
 
 


